



Mrs Z J Fisher
Teacher of Drama / Artsmark Facilitator
Email: zoe.fisher@ellesmere.com

1st November 2017

Dear Parent,

I write to invite you to attend this year's Middle School play. For our theme we have chosen the issues facing teenagers who find themselves homeless, often through no fault of their own. This particular play, "Stone Cold" by Robert Swindells, has a grisly twist in that our hero, Link, finds himself head to head with the psychopathic "Shelter" determined to rid the streets of this "filthy vermin".

The cast and crew have put a tremendous amount of effort into their preparation and I urge you to book seats via boxoffice@ellesmere.com to join us for a journey into this dark and disturbing world.

The performances take place at 7.00pm on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th November in the Arts Centre. There will be a collection for the homelessness charity, "Shelter" at each performance.

Yours sincerely,

Zoë Fister